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Dates to 

Remember 

 

Friday 11th 

September 2020 
National Walk to 

School Day 
 

Wednesday 16th 

September 2020 
District Athletics at 

Waikerie 
 

Thursday 17th 

September 2020 
Opposite Day  

 

21st-25th 

September 2020 
Way2Go Bike Ed  

 

Wednesday 

23rd 

September 2020 
BAND REHEARSALS 

Concert band 

9.05-9.50 

 Studio Band              

9:55-10:40 
 

Friday 25th 

September 2020 
Casual Day/Footy 

Colours 
End of Term 3 

 Early Dismissal 

2.10pm 
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Picassos by 6/7B 

Dream Believe Learn & Achieve 
At Loxton Primary School, we value your feedback. Through knowing your thoughts, we can 

ensure that we are giving your child the very best education that we can. To assist with this, the 

2020 Department for Education Parent Survey is currently live. Parents / carers should have               

received a link unique to Loxton Primary School, either via email or SMS. If you haven't yet               

received this link, please complete the survey through the link below. We have also published 

this link on our School Facebook page.  Our aim is to have as many families as possible                

complete the survey. Thank you to those who have already completed it and thank you in              

advance if you intend on completing it. 

https://educationsa.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eJ3AXNw9lsJQcdL?

RID=CGC_FlHeyHAN9pvFEXX&Q_CHL=email 

Last week in our Assembly, we saw the students of 3/4K, who had been working with Mrs 

Peberdy in HASS, present their take on some classic Australian songs. Their lyrics outlined what 

being an Australian and living in Loxton, mean to them. They had begun their learning by                 

listening to snippets of popular Australian music and taking inspiration from these. It struck me 

while listening, how their collaborations demonstrated a very clear sense of belonging to              

Australia, their town of Loxton and also to our fabulous school, Loxton Primary School.  While I 

really enjoyed listening to their work, I was also very proud of the links the students had made to 

what was close to their hearts. It was great to see how without really intending to, the children 

were able to link their work back to our school value of Belonging. Linking how we conduct             

ourselves and how we go about our everyday work to our school values is one of the things we 

pride ourselves on at LPS, so it was fabulous to see our values shine clearly and proudly through 

the student’s work. 

Until the end of the year, Mr Kruger is working in a Wellbeing Teacher role on Mondays. He is 

supporting the work of Mrs Gibbs and will be working to assist wellbeing in a number of ways 

across the school.  He may be in classes, working with individual children and small groups or 

working from our wellbeing room. We look forward to seeing Mr Kruger support our students 

through this new role.  

Thank you to our students who have been very diligent about the return of wearing hats as our 

weather begins to warm up. A reminder that students must wear their school hat during play 

time. Please see the ladies in the front office if you need 

to purchase a new hat for your child.  

This week there has been extensive warnings issued for 

children to stay off of and be very cautious of social 

media usage. As parents, monitoring and being aware 

of your child's social media use is of course important. 

Monitoring however does not provide a long term              

education for children to enable them to understand 

safe behaviour online. Please continue to talk with your 

children about social media. The Office of the eSafety 

Commissioner provides excellent resources for parents, 

carers and students - please look at these and talk with 

your children about them: www.esafety.gov.au  

Principal: Sally Wright       

Deputy Principal: Bernie Lipman       

Governing Council Chairperson:  

Donna Felder 
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2/3WT Reciprocal Reading 

It all began when the students were asked to use their knowledge of procedures and                         

Reciprocal Reading strategies (Predictor, Clarifier, Questioner and Summariser) to read 

and understand a text titled 'Recycling Process: Paper'. Along the way we discovered 

words like 'paper mill' and 'pulp'. After reading, we worked in groups to create a visual              

representation of the recycling paper process. 

Next came the fun! We sorted scrap paper by colour then began ripping it into tiny pieces. 

Mrs W wet it with hot water, and we let it sit for the weekend. The next Monday we rolled up 

our sleeves and began mulching our paper in to pulp (icky, squelchy pulp - lots of faces, 

laughing and noises during this process). After a zip through the blender we strained our 

paper, pressed the water out, and tipped it on to a cloth to dry for the weekend. 

On returning to school, Monday, we found beautifully coloured recycled paper. A little thicker than we thought, a little bumpy due to 

the drying rack holes and some looked like 'Mrs Williams' 6pack (joke of the day) but we LOVED our paper! 

Our final step was to turn our recycled paper into a masterpiece. We think the finished results are AMAZING!  
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SAPSASA Hockey 

 

 

 

 

 

To the students who participated in the 2020 Premier’s Reading Challenge, it was a great 

effort.  Well Done! 

Awards and Medals will be coming late November. 

Sharon Schubert 

Library Manager 

221 Participants 
 Congratulations  

Loxton Primary School students can 
meet from 8:00am at the LOXTON 
FOOTBALL OVAL and will be leaving       

under police and teacher supervision at 
8:15am to WALK safely to school. 

 

On the 20th of August 

Billie, Harry and Toby 

went to Adelaide to 

represent the River-

land for SAPSASA 

hockey. On the first 

day the boys won 2 

and drew 1. The girls 

won all of their games. 

On the 2nd day the 

boys won 1, drew 2 and lost 1 and the girls won 3 and 

drew 1. On the 3rd day the boys drew 2 and won 1 and 

the girls lost 1 and won 1. Overall it was a fun week. The 

boys came 4th and the girls came 1st. We would like to 

thank Shaun Kelly for coaching the boys and Sarah 

Schiller for coaching the girls. 

By Harry and Toby 

Attendance Every child has the right to an education that develops their talent and               
ability to reach their fullest potential. We all have a role to ensure that children get the best            
education available, and this starts with ensuring that children attend school all day, every 
day.  Our goal at Loxton Primary School is to have an attendance rate of 93%. Regular                       

attendance and participation in schooling is an important   
factor in educational and life   success.  Let’s all help to 
raise our attendance rate and achieve the Loxton                
Primary School goal! Please contact the school if your 
child/ren are going to be absent. 

 Phone: 8584 7408,   
 a text to the school mobile:  
 0447 158 038 
 or a note to the teacher via 
 the student diary.  



SRC NEWS… 
1- Opposite Day 
Students be the Teachers… 

Teachers be the Students… 

Thursday 17th September- Week 9! 

Students can come dressed as a teacher… 

AND Teachers can come dressed as a               

student… 

‘Teachers’ will teach the ‘students’ during the 

day. 

There is no cost-just a special day organised by SRC!

_____________________________________ 

2- Casual Day / Footy Colours Day 

Friday 25th Sept- Last Day of Term 
 

Bring a Gold Coin donation to wear            

either Casual Clothes OR come 

dressed in your teams Footy Colours 

as fun way  to end the Term! 

https://o.remove.bg/downloads/a67e4480-c5c1-4c67-81a5-f186be28243e/teachers-removebg-preview.png




Community News 

 

MISSED  A  NEWSLETTER! 
visit our website  

www.loxtonps.sa.edu.au 

Absence text only 

0447158038                         

 Term Calendar 
http://

www.loxtonps.sa.edu.au/

whats_happening.htm  

Lunches available on 

Monday, Wednesday 

and Friday. Download 

the QKR app on your 

device and place your 

order before 8am.  

                     

      Phone: 8155 5444  

Email: loxton@happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 OSHC 

Keep up to date with everything 

Loxton primary school 
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